Dike, Darlene

Sent: 29 May 2015 19:36
To: Planning
Subject: Intended works to tree

76 Marquis Road

London NW1 9UB

Your Ref: 2015/2462/T
Dear Sir/Madam

| received your notification for the proposed works to a Mimosa tree located in the rear garden of 78 Marquis Road,
London NW1 9UB.

I must object to this application. As a next door neighbour, | would indeed be sad if this tree were felled. The
Mimosa is very beautiful, with a long flowering period from February to April. We see the tree from our house and it

is a delight. It must also be an asset for all those who look out at the tree from neighbouring houses.

| do hope the Mimosa can be saved.

Yours faithfully

Jane Duran



